
February 8, 2018 Lunch Meeting Syberg’s 
 

Attendance: 32 members 11 Guests. 
 
11:45 A.M. Lunch Buffet Open (Announcement) 

 
12:00 P.M. Welcome (please stand and join me in the Pledge of Allegiance) 

 
 Pledge of Allegiance – Led by Jeff Byrd. 

 
Invocation – Led by Jim Weems.   

 
Introductions -  Attendees and guests. 

 
Jeff Byrd – 
Thank you for attendance today. Welcome new members and guests. 

 

Officer Reports: 
Jeff Byrd – Chairman Report 

• 32 Annual Charity Golf Tournament will be held on Friday May 18th at The 
Falls in O’Fallon, MO. A “save the date” e-mail went out yesterday. Final 
arrangements will be made within a week and sign up forms will be sent out 
there after. This is our largest and only fundraiser of the year. This will 
benefit the Major Case Squad. We need volunteers for the golf committee. 

• CPP review class this fall: We need CPP members for instructors and a lead 
for the review class. 

• Spring Speaker series: Main topic of workplace violence (January, February, 
April). 

• March Meeting: St. Louis Chapter Homecoming meeting: Past Chairman 
Recognition Meeting (all St. Louis Past Chapter Chairman’s meals will be 
paid by the Chapter). Region 3A President Michael Betten will speak on 
recent ASIS International changes. 

• Reminder: All members were reminded to pay local chapter dues ($30) 
and International dues ($195) prior to the March “members on hold” 
deadline. Chapter dues can be paid by using the chapter website and 
International dues can be paid by logging into the ASIS International 
website. 
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Toni McMiller - Vice-Chairman 

• Women in security update - none 
 

Amy Hanks - Treasurers 
• Treasurer’s Reports will be posted on the website 
• Tax Filing Completed 

 
Jim Weems - Secretary Report 

• Meeting Minutes will be posted to the chapter website 
• Keep an eye out for meeting reminders, special event updates, etc. 
• Let Jim know if not receiving emails/notifications 

 
Bob Weber- Membership 

• Update from HQ 
• Invoices for membership 
• New Membership Information 

================================================= 

12:30 PM 
Guest Speaker: Joe Delia-Senior Director of Security Consulting Services for 

 
Whelan Security 

 
Joe provided an informative presentation on violence in the workplace.  
 
Membership Attendance Drawing- free meeting registration. Won by Frank 
Merrins. 

Open Announcements 

Collection jar for the Jefferson Barracks Food Pantry = $93 raised. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:20 P.M. 

Minutes submitted by Jim Weems 
 
Approved by Jeff Byrd 
 
Jeff Byrd, PSP 
2018 St. Louis Chapter Chairman 


	Attendance: 32 members 11 Guests.
	Officer Reports:
	Open Announcements
	Collection jar for the Jefferson Barracks Food Pantry = $93 raised.

